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I am writing to oppose SB210.  This bill encourages voter suppression. The voting 

system has been working effectively in Oregon for years. Currently, our system of 

voting allows all voters convenient and equal access to voting. This encourages 

citizens to vote. It couldn’t be easier. Requiring in person voting on Election Day will 

result in fewer citizens turning out to vote because it doesn’t accommodate for 

disability, work schedule limitations, childcare needs, and equal access for all voters. 

Supporting SB 210 is a huge mistake. 

 

 


